
 

 

Now that we have multiple games running at the same time you have the option to play in a section closer to your grade. This will not be policed but it is your 

own interest to play in a section more suited to your level of play. 

The higher-grade section will be more boards, less time per board. The other section(s) will be a smaller number of boards and longer time per board. 

To find the section you want to play in, look at the #-reference in the calendar and search for that number on the night, in the same way as you were searching 

for my CBAI125480 reference before. If you continue to search for CBAI125480, then you will need to click on the right game when registering. Also you can 

search for “WestDublin” 

 

 

 


